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3rd December 2018
Dear Parents,
Thank you to all the parents who were able to come into the school last Friday and join their children in their lessons. It is clear you all enjoyed this opportunity and thank you for so many kind comments. Here are some of your comments on what you enjoyed:
“Watching the children learning and working on a typical school day.”
“I enjoyed observing children doing their work.”

“I have enjoyed every bit”

“Interacting with my child and seeing how he does his work.”

“All the children interacting with each other and asking each other questions”

“The different styles of learning and the chance to have a ‘fly on the wall experience’.”

“Now I have more idea about my daughter’s performance in her class.”

“The engagement between parents and children.”

“Working on activities with my kids.”

“The teamwork of the children.”

“Hard work and the eagerness to learn.”

“The children working out their tasks by themselves.”

“The progress that my child made.”

Non-uniform or Christmas Jumper Day
This Friday, 7th December, we are having a non-uniform/Christmas jumper day. Instead of asking for the usual £1 we are asking that children bring in a contribution to the Christmas Fair. 

Any of the following may be brought in: (any glass items should be brought to the office)

Chocolate, Bottles, Books and Toys in good condition, perfumes and candles.

Reminder of Dates for your Diary

Wed 12th Dec – KS1 Nativity in school hall at 2:00pm

Thu 13th Dec – EYFS Nativity in School Hall at 2:15pm

Mon 17th Dec – School Christmas Fair in Hall at 3:10pm

Wed 19th Dec – Christmas lunches for all children

Thu 20th Dec – Own clothes and class Christmas parties

Fri 21st Dec – School closes for Christmas at 1:30pm

Yours sincerely,

Ray Moloney

DIOCESE OF SALFORD

Parish of St Augustine of Canterbury
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